	10:06:01:08.  Waste motor oil. Each state agency must eliminate waste motor oil from its landfill wastes by July 1, 1995, by one of the following methods:

	(1)  Through a local waste motor oil recycling or disposal vendor; or

	(2)  Through a local Department of Transportation shop that recycles or disposes of waste motor oil. The Department of Transportation shops that recycle or dispose of waste motor oil are located in Aberdeen, Brookings, Watertown, Huron, Pierre, Mobridge, Murdo, Winner, Mitchell, Sioux Falls, Yankton, Rapid City, Belle Fourche, and Custer.
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